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Overview 

H.F. 709 appropriates $250,000 each year, beginning in fiscal year 2022, for a 

grant to the Minnesota Council on Economic Education. Requires the council to: 

(1) provide professional development to Minnesota's teachers implementing 

state graduation standards in learning areas related to economic education;  

(2) support economic and personal finance programs that teachers supervise and 

coach; and  

(3) provide support to higher education-based centers for economic education, 

including those based at Minnesota State University Mankato, Minnesota State 

University Moorhead, St. Cloud State University, St. Catherine University, and the 

University of St. Thomas, to support activities in clauses (1) and (2). 

Requires the council to report, by February 15 of each year following the receipt 

of a grant, to the commissioner of education on the number and type of teacher 

professional development opportunities provided by the council and the affiliated 

state centers for economic education.  

Summary 

Section Description 

 Appropriation; Minnesota Council on Economic Education. 

Appropriates $250,000 each year in fiscal years 2022 and 2023 for grants to the 
Minnesota Council on Economic Education. Requires the Department of Education to 
pay the full amount of the grant to the council by August 15 of each year and report 
its expenditures in the form and manner specified by the commissioner.  (Note: most 
state grants are paid to the grant recipient only after the grant recipient submits 
evidence of the funds being spent.) 
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